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To: Executive B

Approval of Funding and Partnership Agreements for UPWP Activities
Shelby Powell, MPO Staff

Several special study projects in the adopted FY 21 Unified Planning Work Program (UPWP) depend on
financial partnerships with other agencies in order to move forward. In order to engage in interlocal or
intergovernmental agreements with these partner agencies, the Executive Director needs express authority to
sign these agreements. Staff recommends a blanket approval for the Executive Director to sign all necessary
funding and partnership agreements for the FY 21 UPWP as adopted and as may be amended in the future,
and all subsequent Unified Planning Work Programs.

Requested Action: ..Action Authorize Executive Director to execute partnership and funding agreements as outlined
in the MPO’s adopted Unified Planning Work Programs.
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